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lawyers and the administration
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In order to simplify, speed up and secure all procedural exchanges, the Autorité

de la concurrence is setting up a secure electronic document exchange

platform, called Hermès.
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https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/en/communiques-de-presse/hermes-new-document-exchange-tool

